
 

 
  

 

                            

 

Friday Bulletin 24th September 2021 
 

Dear Parents       
   
COVID Update 
You will find with today’s bulletin a letter to parents and carers from Director of Public Health 
Cumbria, Colin Cox.  It can also be read here.  It advises that children and young people aged 
between the ages of 5 and 16, (unless exempt) should now stay at home when a sibling tests 
positive for COVID-19 (via either a PCR or Lateral Flow test).  This is a strengthening of public 
health measures designed to reduce the current surge in cases among young people in the 
county.  Please continue to follow our covid measures in school: children should sanitize their 
hands on entry, parents and families should stay off the premises unless by prior invitation.  All 
staff are continuing to take lateral flow tests twice weekly. 
 
 
Welcome Miss McShane 
I’m pleased to welcome a trainee teacher who will be helping in class 2 this term.  Miss McShane 
joins us from University of Cumbria and will attend on Wednesdays and Thursdays from next 
week, then each day through November and early December. 
 
 
Class 2 Cookery 
Please can all children in Class 2 bring in a container each week to take home their cookery on 
Wednesdays. Many thanks. 
 
 
Class 2 Sustainable Food Topic 
We are excited to announce that Dave Morland, head butcher to the Westmorland Group, will be 
making pigs in blankets with the children from Class 2 on Thursday14th October in support of 
their sustainable food topic.  Also, we have attached a poster from the Westmorland Group with 

details which may be of interest. 
 
 
The Bells of St Lawrence 
Are you a Bell Ringer? Would you like to learn?  If you would be interested in becoming involved 
in Bell Ringing at St. Lawrence church, please read the information in the attached leaflet. 
 
 
 

https://www.cumbria.gov.uk/elibrary/Content/Internet/536/6181/4446216353.pdf


     

 

Music Fun for all  
Do you play an instrument?  Would you lie to take part in a morning of music?  Westmorland 
Youth Orchestra are having an Open Morning on Sunday 3rd October.  A leaflet is included with 
the bulletin with all the details, why not pop along and join in the fun! 
 

 
 
 
 

Mr D Priestley 
Head Teacher 

 
 
 
 

 

Summary of dates for your diary: 

Tuesday 5th October   Nasal Flu Vaccination 

Thursday 7th October   Harvest Festival 

Wednesday 20th October  Parents’ Evening  

 
 
 
 
After school club   - Week beginning: 27th September 2021 
£4 a session or 5 for £16 (this can be split across siblings) 
Please tick which sessions you would like your child to attend: 
 
Monday –  Craft with Karen                 Thursday – High Seas Adventure 
  
Tuesday –     Acrobatics                  Friday – Football 
                                                                            
Wednesday – Razzmatazz 
 
Breakfast Club – 8am or 8.30am (£3 from 8am and 50p from 8.30am)  
Monday     8.00am 8.30am              Thursday     8.00am      8.30am  
 
Tuesday     8.00am 8.30am                    Friday          8.00am      8.30am  
 
Wednesday    8.00am  8.30am         (Please circle requested time) 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………………………. 
 
 
I enclose £……….. To pay for …………..sessions 


